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UPDATE: Immediate Root Hall Energy
Conservation efforts to continue

 

   

U.S. Army War College Archives - News Article - 20 October 2016

IMMEDIATE: ROOT HALL Electricity Guidelines

The cause of the power failure has been determined and the necessary steps are being taken to purchase

and install the necessary parts to make the required repairs. As a result, the Joint Deli will remain closed

until further notice and all energy conservation measures will remain in place.

Due to a failure with the transformer and switch gear in Root Hall last Sunday, the remaining transformer is

operating at near capacity, and reduced energy consumption is necessary to prevent a system failure.  

As a result, we ask Root Hall occupants to take the following actions beginning WEDS, 19 October:

•             Power down and unplug any non-essential equipment (for example: coffee pots, microwaves, TVs and

small refrigerators)

•             Power down all PCs, monitors and printers when departing for the day

Additionally, we will close the Joint Deli in Root Hall beginning Wednesday, October 19th until further notice. 

Please use the Bowling Alley, Golf Course, Café Cumberland or Subway for lunch.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.


